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We need HB 2138, especially Section 22 (1), to remove "demolition review" from 

properties in National Register historic districts, and allow more needed housing in 

Oregon. I have heard tales of parking lots, because they were within a historic 

district, bring considered contributing properties. We need more housing for people, 

and we need it where they want to live. 


